
From: kirstyn.goulding@crownland.nsw.gov.au on behalf of Lands Ministerials
To: Prity Cleary
Subject: Major Projects – New Request for Advice - Sikh Grammar School Rouse Hill (SSD-9472) (Blacktown)
Date: Monday, 28 October 2019 9:13:36 AM

Hi Prity

DPIE Crown Lands has no comments for this proposal.

Thanks
Kirstyn

Lands Stakeholder Relations

Team telephone numbers: Rebecca Johnson, Principal Project Officer, 4920 5040; Kirstyn
Goulding, Administration Officer - Customer Liaison,  4920 5058; Kim Fitzpatrick, Senior Project
Officer, 4920 5015, Deb Alterator, Project Support Officer 4920 5172

Crown Lands | Department of Planning, Industry and Environment
E lands.ministerials@industry.nsw.gov.au
Level 4, 437 Hunter Street Newcastle NSW 2295
www.dpie.nsw.gov.au

The Department of Planning, Industry and Environment acknowledges that it stands on Aboriginal land. We
acknowledge the traditional custodians of the land and we show our respect for elders past, present and emerging
through thoughtful and collaborative approaches to our work, seeking to demonstrate our ongoing commitment to
providing places in which Aboriginal people are included socially, culturally and economically.

This message is intended for the addressee named and may contain confidential information. If you
are not the intended recipient, please delete it and notify the sender. Views expressed in this
message are those of the individual sender, and are not necessarily the views of their organisation.

mailto:kirstyn.goulding@crownland.nsw.gov.au
mailto:lands.ministerials@industry.nsw.gov.au
mailto:Prity.Cleary@planning.nsw.gov.au
mailto:rebecca.johnson@crownland.nsw.gov.au
mailto:ands.ministerials@industry.nsw.gov.au
http://www.dpie.nsw.gov.au/

